

Daily Bulletin Tuesday, February 11th, 2020

1	7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m.
2	8:40 a.m 9:30 a.m.
Break	9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m.
3	9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m.
4	10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
Lunch	11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
5	12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m.
6	1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m.
7	1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m.

Today is Day Two of National Random Acts of Kindness Week. Did you know that NO act of kindness is ever wasted? Kindness can make the world a better place.

Today's Kindness Challenge: In each of your classes, greet each of your seat partners with a friendly, "Hello."

Literary Magazine meets today in Mr. Loosley's room, C6, at lunch. Anyone interested in creative writing, art, or photography is welcome to join! Come to C6 at lunch today.

To go along with National Kindness Week, we are having a lunchtime karaoke session with Mr. Loosley. If you would like to sing a song that has a **positive message** to spread to all of the other students, please see Mrs. Wells or Mr. Loosley at lunch to sign-up today, tomorrow, or Thursday. The Kindness Karaoke will take place in the main quad on Friday during lunch.

If you signed-up for the String-Art Project with Mrs. Jeffries, please meet in the Makers Space today at lunch time.

The D & D Club meets today and Thursday at lunch in Mr. Abate's room C11. It's vital that all active members show up each day to keep the campaign running smoothly. Happy Gaming!!

Interested in playing a Spring Sport? If you wish to try out for Tennis, Golf, Wrestling or Track and Field you must be registered on SportsNet first, or you will not be allowed to play. Please check the front office window to see if you are registered. SportNet registration closes this Thursday, February 13th at 5:00 pm, so don't delay!

The Australian Wildfire Fundraiser is in effect. The three jars in the library are for 6th, 7th and 8th grade. The money that we collect will be distributed evenly between the Australia Red Cross, The Australia World Wildlife Fund and the Australian Firefighters. If you have any questions, ask Karim or Caden or a friendly librarian.

Want to share your art or writing with others? CMS has a new Literary Magazine Club and is looking for submissions. The magazine wants everything from creative writing to visual art. Go to the school's library page and find the submission form there. All submissions are due by March 20th when our clubs editors will curate the content.

